AUG 14 2012

Boys & Girls Clubs
of Winnipeg

07/31/2012

Mr. Ted Jones

Grand Lodge of Manitoba
420 Corydon Avenue
Winnipeg, MB R3L ON&

Dear Mr. Jones:

Thank You for your generous donation of $1,000.00 in support of the Boys and Girls
Clubs of Winnipeg, Sport Connection. Thanks to your financial support, we are achieving
our mission of providing safe, supportive places where children and youth can
experience new opportunities, overcome barriers, build positive relationships and
develop confidence and skills for life.

Each year the Boys and Girls Clubs of Winnipeg help thousands of children and youth
build their self-esteem, develop leadership skills and learn how to make healthy choices.
Our ten community-based clubs provide unique after school and evening programs,
support, and resources in a variety of ways from providing healthy meals and snacks,
homework assistance and educational support programs, arts and crafts, computers,
sport and recreation, pre-employment training and youth leadership. Your donation
ensures that our clubs remain a good place to be.

Again, on behalf of the Board of Directors, volunteers, staff and members we extend our
sincere thank you and appreciation for your generous support of the Boys and Girls
Clubs of Winnipeg.

Sincerely,

Lo b__

Ron Brown
President & CEO
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